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                                       MASS INTENTIONS                
 
5:00 p.m. Kathryn & Leo J. Wojciehowski, Sr. 
Sun., Mar 5:  FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT 
7:00 a.m.     Living & Deceased Parishioners 
8:30 a.m.        Leo J. Wojciehowski, Sr. 
10:00 a.m.     Eileen DiNicola Adams 
11:30 a.m.  Josephine & Nick Roudis 
   and Frank Roudis 
5:00 p.m.  Anthony Pagliaro 
 
Mon., Mar 6:  Lenten Weekday      
6:45 a.m.         Linda Bertone 
9:00 a.m.  Robert De Pippo 
12:05 p.m. Deceased Members of the Keohane 

 
Tue., Mar 7:  Sts. Perpetua & Felicity, martyrs 
6:45 a.m.         Larry Mautone (Living)  
9:00 a.m.  Henry & May Coppo 
12:05 p.m. Warren & Jeanne Le Vangia  

 
Wed., Mar 8: St. John of God, religious 
6:45 a.m. Amelia Auer          
9:00 a.m.  Catherine Brown 
12:05 p.m. Thomas & Kitty Keegan 

 
Thu. Mar 9: St. Frances of Rome, religious 
6:45 a.m. Marie Cary 
9:00 a.m.  William Weishaupt, Sr. 
12:05 p.m. Deceased Members of the  
   Le Vangia Family 
 
Fri., Mar 10:  Lenten Weekday 
6:45 a.m. Carol Heine (Living) 
9:00 a.m.  John Fitzgerald 
12:05 p.m. Deceased Members of the  
   Deschene Family 
   
Sat., Mar 11:  Lenten Weekday 
6:45 a.m. Margaret O’Connor 
9:00 a.m.  Henrietta Long 
 
5:00 p.m. Gilberta Kaman  
Sun., Mar 12:  SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT 
7:00 a.m.     Helen R. Paradies 
8:30 a.m.        Living & Deceased Parishioners 
10:00 a.m.     Catherine Gaus (10th Death Anniversary) 
11:30 a.m.  Lucy H. Damis (Death anniversary) 
5:00 p.m.  Maude Foley

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 

Bob Harjer, Calvin Pentz, Margaret Cella, Nathan 

Lien, Sr.,   Michael Tagliafierro, Orlando DeLaPeña, 

Gina McGinnis, Terrance De Micco, Cindy Richter, 

Louis & Mimi DeGaetano, and all our parishioners 

who are homebound, in healthcare facilities or who 

are seriously sick. 

 

 

Please remember in your prayers our beloved dead, 

Shannon Dalbo, Gloria Ruzzo, Rita Boyer, Gail 

Ahearn, James Raucci, Deacon Apolonio Mejia, 

Reverend Monsignor Peter A. Gelsomino, Reverend 

Monsignor Thomas F. Scanlon, Rose Semenjuk, and 

all who recently died. 

 

  

WE ARE A TITHING PARISH 

 
Weekly Collections 

Last Year’s basket Collection $6,020.00 
This Year’s basket Collection $6,603.00 

Thank you for your generosity!!! 

EASTER FLOWER FUND 
Flower Envelopes are available in 

the vestibule for EASTER 

FLOWER FUND. What a 

beautiful way of remembering a 

loved one. You may complete the 

envelope with donation and return 

it in the collection basket or drop it 

off at the church office. Please 

return envelopes by April 3, 2017. 

           Please PRINT. 
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SECOND COLLECTIONS 
Month of March 

March 1, 2017 – Ash Wednesday (Regular) 
March 12, 2017 – School our Support 
March19, 2016 – Religious Education Support 
March 26, 2017 – Catholic Relief Services 

 

40 DAYS OF LENT 
DURING THE 40 DAYS OF LENT PLEASE 

CONSIDER HELPING THE PATRONS OF ST. 
JOSEPH'S SOCIAL MINISTRY. 

EACH DAY PUT SOMETHING ASIDE TO BRING 
INTO RELIGIOUS EDUCATION TO DONATE. 

SOME SUGGESTIONS ARE: 
CANNED AND NON-PERISHABLE FOODS. 
GENTLY USED: CHILDRENS OR ADULT 

CLOTHING, CHILDRENS TOYS,  
HOUSEHOLD ITEMS. 

THEY CAN BE BROUGHT IN WEEKLY OR THE 
LAST WEEK OF RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

WHICH IS APRIL 5, 2017. WE WILL ARRANGE 
TO HAVE THEM DELIVERED TO THE SOCIAL 

MINISTRY IN HURLEY. 
THANK YOU FOR HELPING THE LESS 

FORTUNATE IN OUR AREA. 

 
ST. JOSEPH'S RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

 

What’s happening at John A. 

Coleman Catholic High 

School…..? 
Registration for the 2017-2018 

School Year is ongoing. 

Call the school for a tour and a 

shadow day. 

 Save the Dates: 

Sunday April 30th – Wine & Cheese 

Party and Raffle 3:00pm. Tickets 

will be available soon. 

May 12-21 – Spring Musical 

HONK! 

Based on Hans Christian Andersen’s “The Ugly 

Duckling”, HONK! Tells the heartwarming story of self-

discovery and how being different is not a bad thing to 

be! Check out our website for all that is going on at 

Coleman! www.colemancatholic.org 

 

MASS BOOK 2017 IS STILL 

AVAILABLE FOR MASSES 

There are still many weekday Masses available in 

the 2017 Mass Book. Please stop in or give the 

office a call to arrange Masses for your loved ones. 

 

Fr. Rick De La Peña 
35th Anniversary of Ordination 

You are cordially invited to 
celebrate the 35th 
Anniversary of Father 
Rick's Ordination on 
Sunday, May 7, 2017. A 
special Mass will be 
celebrated at 11:30 a.m. at 
Saint Joseph’s Parish, 242 
Wall Street, Kingston NY. 

The Mass will be followed by a short reception. 
Dinner venue will be announced soon. All 
reservations are due by April 2016. Please call 
Amanda at 845-338-1554 for more information. 

 

 
 

WEEKDAY MASSES DURING LENT 
6:45 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 12:05 p.m. 

(No 12:05 p.m. Mass on Saturdays) 
Holy Hour on Thursdays from 7:00pm-8:00pm 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
All Fridays of Lent at 2:00pm & 7:30pm 

All Fridays of Lent: Abstinence. 

 

CATHOLIC YOUTH NIGHT 
Our next ENCOUNTER Catholic Youth Night 

Will be on Friday, March 10th @ Coleman High 
School from 7pm - 9pm  

It is open to all area students in grades 7-12 
Come meet new friends, enrich your Catholic 

Faith and have fun! 
Faith-Fun-Food-Fellowship!! 
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SAVE THE DATE 

Saturday, May 6th, 2017 

8am to 3pm - St. Peter's, Rosendale - Mulry Hall 

A one day retreat presented by Brian Pusateri of 

Broken Door Ministries 

Brian Pusatari is a dynamic and engaging speaker 

who will inspire you to live a more fulfilling — and 

impactful — Christian life. 

www.BrokenDoorMinistries 

 

Camp Veritas 2017 
Camp Veritas is a one-week play-and-pray sleep away 

summer camp for teens going into 7th to 12th grades. It 

will be held at three USA locations in 2017; July 16-

22 at Mount Saint Mary College in Newburgh, NY, 

July 23-29 at Summit Lake Camp in Emmitsburg, MD 

and August 13-19 at Camp Lakota in Wurtsboro, NY. 

Enrollment opens 1/1/17 and the enrollment price for 

each week is $450 per camper. Early bird rates (if paid 

in full by 4/1/17) are $400 for all sites. There is no 

additional charge for the dance and basketball 

program options (at Mount Saint Mary College only). 

Volunteers (must be over 18 years old) are needed and 

free! More details can be found at: 

www.campveritas.com. 

St. Mary’s Benevolent Society  
Monthly Breakfast -Sunday, March 5th – 8:30 AM – 

11:00 AM -St. Mary’s Hall – 188 North Street, 
Kingston -Adults $8.00; Senior 65 & Older $7.00 

Children 12 & under $4.00. Menu Includes… 
Eggs, Bacon, Sausage, Home Fries, Pancakes, 
Danish,   Juice, Coffee and Tea - Served Buffet 
Style. For tickets email smbs12401@gmail.com 

Tickets can also be purchased at the door. 

 

Catholic School Corner 
Considering a Catholic Elementary School for your 

child? Applications are now being accepted at 

www.ApplyCatholicSchoolsNY.org. Come and visit and 

see the difference a Catholic school education provides! 

We’re in your community! Kingston Catholic School at 

159 Broadway St. Joseph School at 235 Wall Street. 

Serving children in grades PK through Grade 8. Plan a 

visit on TOURING TUESDAY, March 14th, from 9-

11am or by appointment. TOURING TUESDAYS are 

universal open houses held at Catholic elementary 

schools throughout the Archdiocese of New York. To 

RSVP, please call (646) 794-2885. We look forward to 

welcoming you! 

 

http://www.brokendoorministries/
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM 

Our Religious Education Program will again be collecting items for Easter baskets, for our Lenten project. 

      We are collecting:  Easter baskets Grass for baskets Candy/cookies/snacks     

Small toys/books. All items collected will be donated to St. Joseph's Social 

Ministry, who will make up the Easter baskets for distribution to local 

children. Please bring the baskets, candy, etc. to the Religious Education 

office by Wednesday, 3/29/2017. There will also be a box placed in the 

church, if that is more convenient for you. Thank you for providing a happy 

Easter to the children in our community. FYI - Dollar stores have some great 

Easter items - baskets, grass, candy, toys. Walgreens, CVS, and Rite-Aid 

have been having great sales. Also, Michaels has some great small toys, 

and they have those 40% off coupons to use! 

OUR LADY OF LOURDES HIGH SCHOOL 

Our Lady of Lourdes High School 2017 Legion of Honor - The Our Lady of Lourdes High School Legion of 

Honor Dinner will be held on Saturday, April 1, 2017 at Christos Catering in Poughkeepsie, New York.  

2017 Honorees include Ellen Garvey Anderson, Greta Kreuz ’75, John E. Mack IV ’89 and Denise Doring 

VanBuren. $100 per person includes Cocktail Reception, Dinner, Dancing and more. To reserve your 

space, place a journal ad or purchase a sponsorship to support this event, please contact Jeannie Wells 

at 845-463-0400, ext. 1009 or wellsj@ollchs.org 


